
September 1, 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Dr. Bridges, 
 
I regret to inform that I have to resign from School District 152.  I deeply regret that I have to resign my 
position after twenty seven years of service.  I am resigning on Friday, September 1, 2017 at 3:10.  
 
I will truly miss my students and it has saddened me that it has come to this.   
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Julie Mackowiak 


